Gordon Bunshaft Collection (1909-1990) 1988.005/1989.001; Series II, Clippings, Boxes 25-29

Bibliography of Assorted Magazines:

1938

The Architectural Forum: Frank Lloyd Wright, 68.1 (January 1938).

1948

"Deft Remodeling." *The Architectural Forum,* 88.6, (June 1948): 88-91. [Owens-Corning Fiberglass Corp., East 56th Street, Manhattan, New York]

1949

"Industrial Plant Redesigned." *The Architectural Forum,* 90.5, (May 1949): 102-106. [H.J. Heinz Factory, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania]

"N.Y. University – Bellevue Medical Center, New York, N.Y.." *Progressive Architecture (Pencil Points),* 30.5, (May 1949): 57-69. [New York University, Bellevue Medical Center, 1st Avenue, Manhattan, New York]

1950

"Miniature Skyscraper." *The Architectural Forum*, 92.6, (June 1950): 84-89. [Lever House]

1951

"Skidmore, Owings & Merrill." Kokusai-Kentiku, 18.4 (April 1951): full issue.

[in Japanese; projects include: Greyhound Bus Terminal (Chicago, Illinois), Lever House (New York, New York), Ford Motor Company General Staff offices (Dearborn, Michigan), H.J. Heinz Plant (Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania), Terrace Plaza Hotel (Cincinnati, Ohio), Sloan-Kettering Institute (New York, New York), North Indiana Hospital for Crippled Children (South Bend, Indiana), NYU Bellevue Medical Center (New York, New York), Ft. Hamilton Veterans Hospital (Brooklyn, New York), Schoitz Memorial Hospital (Waterloo, Iowa), Garden Apartments (Oak Ridge, Tennessee), Senior High School (Oak Ridge, Tennessee), Lake Meadows, New York Life Housing (Chicago, Illinois), Open Corridor Apartment (Chicago, Illinois), New York Life Apartment Unit (New York, New York), oil company's worker housing (Venezuela & Sumatra)]

1952

"Lever House." *Kokusai-Kentiku,* 19.9 (September 1952): 12-21. [in Japanese]

"Lever House complete." Architectural Forum, 96.6 (June 1952): 101-111.

Miller, John Duncan. "Lever House, New York." Progress, 42.235 (Summer 1952): 22-29.

"VA Hospital" *Progressive Architecture,* 33.7 (July 1952): 63-74. [Fort Hamilton Veterans Hospital, Brooklyn, NY]

"U.S. Architecture Abroad," *Architectural Forum*, 98.3, (March 1953): 103. ["Amerikahaus," Cologne, Germany]

Weisman, Winston. "Group Practice." The Architectural Review. 114.681 (September 1953): 145-151.

1954

- "Das Lever House in New York." Werk, 41.2, (February 1954): 49-54. [in German]
- "For Heinz in Pittsburgh, a New Variety of Industrial Architecture." *Architectural Forum*, 100.1, (January 1954): 116-123.

"Modern Architecture Breaks Through the Glass Barrier." *Architectural Forum,* 101.6, (December 1954): 104-111. [Manufacturers Trust Co., 43rd Street and Fifth Avenue, Manhattan, New York]

1955

"Banque à New-York." *Aujourd'hui: art et architecture,* (March-April 1955): 74-77. [in French; Manufacturers Trust Co., 43rd Street and Fifth Avenue, Manhattan, New York]

"Inland Steel Company, 38 S. Dearborn St., Chicago." *The Association of Siamese Architects*, (March 1955): 1-7. [in Thai; Inland Steel Building, 30 West Monroe Street, Chicago, Illinois]

Saarinen, Aline. "Four Architects." *Vogue,* (August 1955): 118-121, 149-150. [Gordon Bunshaft, Philip Johnson, Mies van der Rohe, Eero Saarinen]

Sekler, Eduard. "Amerika und Europa." *Der Aufbau*, 10.2-3, (February-March 1955): 43-52. [in German; Lever House, 390 Park Avenue, Manhattan, New York]

1956

"The Maturing Modern." Time, (July 2, 1956): 50-57.

"Neubau der Manufacturers Trust Company, New York." Bauen + Wohnen [Building + Home], 2, (February 1956): 49-52. [in German]

1957

- "Building With a Future." *Time*, 70.12, (September 16, 1957): 84-91. [Connecticut General Life Insurance Company Headquarters, Bloomfield, Connecticut]
- "Dramatic New Office Building." *Fortune*, 56.3, (September 1957): 164-169, 228, 230, 233. [Connecticut General Life Insurance Company Headquarters, Bloomfield, Connecticut]

"Insurance Sets a Pattern." Architectural Forum, 107.3, (September 1957): 112-127. [Connecticut General Life Insurance Company Headquarters, Bloomfield, Connecticut]

McCallum, Ian, ed. "Machine Made America." The Architectural Review, (May 1957): [whole issue].

"Skidmore, Owings & Merrill." Bauen + Wohnen [Building + Home], 4, (April 1957): [whole issue].

OVERSIZE:

"Symposium in Symbolic Setting." *Life Magazine*, 43.17, (October 1957): 49-54. [Connecticut General Life Insurance Company Headquarters, Bloomfield, Connecticut]

1958

"20th Century Spacemaker: Gordon Bunshaft." *Vogue,* (September 1958): 240-243.

"The Architects from 'Skid's Row." Fortune, 57.1, (January 1958): 137-140.

"For Epicureans: Fine Art, Immaculate Forms." *Interiors,* 117.10, (May 1958): 124-127. [Bunshaft's New York City Apartment, 200 East 66th Street, Manhattan House, Manhattan, New York]

"Reynolds Wraps itself a Package in Aluminum." Architectural Forum, 109.3 (September 1958): 90-97.

"Ole Virginny Modern," *Time*, 72.15, (October 13, 1958): 90. [Reynolds Metals Co. International Headquarters, Richmond, Virginia]

"The Team Approach," *Industrial Design*, 5.9, (September 1958): 48-57. [Connecticut General Life Insurance Company Headquarters, Bloomfield, Connecticut]

OVERSIZE:

"Nowoczesne Mieszkanie." Ameryka, n. 13, (1958): 18-19. [Bunshaft's New York City Apartment, 200 East 66th Street, Manhattan House, Manhattan, New York]

1959

"Banque Lambert." Architectural Design, 29.10, (October 1959): 424.

"Banque Lambert, Bruxelles." *Arkitekten,* 61.19, (September 1959): 338-341. [in Danish]

"Banque Lambert, Bruxelles, Belgique." L'Architecture d'Aujourd'hui, 30.85, (September 1959): 18-19.

"Bank Lambert in Brüssel." Bauen + Wohnen [Building + Home], 8, (August 1959): 285-286. [in German]

"Bankebouw te Brussel." *Bouw,* n. 31, (August 1959): 894-895. [in Dutch; Banque Lambert, Avenue Marnix, Brussels, Belgium]

"Designers for a Busy World: Mood for Working." Time, 53.18, (May 4, 1959): 97-100.

"Lambert Bankasi Projesi (Bruxelles)." *Arkitekt*, 27.6, (1959): 11-15. [in Turkish; Banque Lambert, Avenue Marnix, Brussels, Belgium]

"The New Architecture." *Time*, 73.17 (April 27, 1959): 67. [Banque Lambert, Avenue Marnix, Brussels, Belgium]

- "Progetto pour una banca: Skidmore, Owings & Merrill." *Edilizia Moderna*, 67, (August 1959): 111-114. [in Italian; Banque Lambert, Avenue Marnix, Brussels, Belgium]
- "Project der 'Banque Lambert' in Brüssel." *Baukunst und Werkform*, 12.6, (June 1959): 326-328. [in German]
- "Projet pour une Banque à Bruxelles." *Techniques et Architecture,* 19.5, (September 1959): 126-127. [in French]
- "Proposed Building for Banque Lambert, Brussels, Belgium." *Kokusai-Kentiku*, 26.7, (July 1959): 46-50. [in Japanese]
- "Siège d'une Compagnie d'Assurances, Bloomfield, Connecticut." *L'Architecture d'Aujourd'hui*, 30.85, (September 1959): 10-17.

[Connecticut General Life Insurance Company Headquarters, Bloomfield, Connecticut]

- "Skidmore, Owings y Merrill. Edificio para un banco." *Neustra Arquitectura* 358, (September 1959): 25-28. [in Spanish; Banque Lambert, Avenue Marnix, Brussels, Belgium]
- "SOM puts the Bone outside the Skin," Architectural Forum, 110.5, (May 1959): 146-151. [Banque Lambert, Avenue Marnix, Brussels, Belgium]
- "Von der Zusammenarbeit eines Teams." *Baukunst und Werkform,* 12.7, (July 1959): 351-357. [in German; Connecticut General Life Insurance Company Headquarters, Bloomfield, Connecticut]

OVERSIZE:

"Design for Modern Living." *Holiday,* 25.5, (May 1959): 94-95. [Bunshaft's New York City Apartment, 200 East 66th Street, Manhattan House, Manhattan, New York]

1960

"[Banque Lambert] Belgium." Interbuild, 7.5 (May 1960): 18-20.

- "The Corporate Splurge in Abstract Art." Fortune, 61.4, (April 1960): 138-147.
- "How They Built a Skyscraper on Top of 193,000 Trains." *Time*, 76.19, (November 7, 1960): 83-85. [Union Carbide Corporation Building, Manhattan, New York]
- Jordy, William H.. "The Formal Image: USA." *The Architectural Review*, 757.127 (March 1960): 157-165. [Connecticut General Life Insurance Company Headquarters, Bloomfield, Connecticut; Banque Lambert, Avenue Marnix, Brussels, Belgium]

"The New City." Fortune, 61.2, (February 1960): 102-118.

"Rare Building for Rare Books." Architectural Forum, 113.5, (November 1960): 138-141. [Beinecke Rare Book and Manuscript Library, Yale University, New Haven, Connecticut]

OVERSIZE:

"Culture City." *Look Magazine,* (January 1960): 40-42. [Lincoln Center, Manhattan, New York]

New Japan: The Mainichi Newspapers, v. 12, (1960).

Architectural Forum, 114.1, (January 1961).

Architectural Forum, 114.2, (February 1961).

"The Chase: Portrait of a Giant." Architectural Forum, 114.1, (July 1961): 66-94.

- "Chase Manhattan Bank, New York." *Aujourd'hui: Art et Architecture*, n. 34, (December 1961): 82-92. [in French]
- "SOM's New Structural Mix." Architectural Forum, 114.1, (October 1961): 140-143. [Emhart Manufacturing Company, Bloomfield, Connecticut]

Time, 77.3, (January 13, 1961).

Time, 77.19, (May 5, 1961). [Le Courbusier on Cover]

1962

"The City: Living it up." *Time*, 79.15, (April 13, 1962): 58-67. [Bunshaft's New York City Apartment, 200 East 66th Street, Manhattan House, Manhattan, New York]

"Classic Gallery Wing." Architectural Forum, (March 1962), 118-121. [Albright-Knox Art Gallery, Buffalo, New York]

1963

- "Any Form You Need." *Time*, 82.5, (August 2, 1963): 44-47. [Connecticut General Life Insurance Company Headquarters, Bloomfield, Connecticut]
- "Bearing Walls in Iowa." Architectural Forum, 118.5, (May 1963): 126-130. [American Republic Insurance Company, Des Moines, Iowa]
- "Death of the Gargoyle." *Time*, 82.20, (November 15, 1963): 80-85. [Beinecke Rare Book and Manuscript Library, Yale University, New Haven, Connecticut]

"Emhart: A Bold, Pragmatic Structure of Concrete and Steel." Architectural Forum, 119.1, (July 1961): 88-95.

- "Marble to See Through." *Newsweek,* 62.17, (October 21, 1963): 112. [Beinecke Rare Book and Manuscript Library, Yale University, New Haven, Connecticut]
- McQuade, Walter. "The Building Years of a Yale Man." *Architectural Forum*, 118.6, (June 1963): 87-93. [Beinecke Rare Book and Manuscript Library, Yale University, New Haven, Connecticut]

OVERSIZE:

Life Magazine, 55.23, (December 1963).

"The Rockefellers' New York." Look Magazine, (March 1963): 82-85.

"Yale University: Bibliothèque des Livres et Manuscrits Rares." L'Oeil, n. 114, (June 1964): 34-37.

1965

- "Architecture: Modern Medici." *Time,* 86.7, (August 13, 1965): 44-47. [Banque Lambert, Avenue Marnix, Brussels, Belgium]
- "Openings." *Time*, 86.18, (October 29, 1965): 60-62. [New Beaumont Theater, Lincoln Center, Manhattan, New York]

Vaughan, John. "Where the Glow Begins." *Queen*, 425.5574, (August 1965): 30-33. [H.J. Heinz Company., Ltd., Hayes Park, Middlesex, England]

OVERSIZE:

"An Architect's Weekend Home." Holiday, 38.3, (September 1965): 52-57.

"The Ivyless Halls of Yale." *Holiday,* 37.5, (May 1965): 76-81. [Beinecke Rare Book and Manuscript Library, Yale University, New Haven, Connecticut]

Schneider, P. E.. "His [Alberto Giacometti] Men Look Like Survivors of a Shipwreck." *The New York Times Magazine*, (June 6, 1965): 34-35.

1966

"Architecture: The Ten-Gallon Stack." Time, 88.24, (December 9, 1965): 84.

"Bunshaft Residence, East Hampton, New York." Architectural Record [special issue "Record Houses of 1966"], 139.6, (May 1966): 40-45.

1967

"But They got it in Dubuque." *Times,* 90.10, (September 8, 1967): 10. [about Picasso – letters to the editor]

"Saving the Vista." *Times,* 90.6, (August 11, 1967): 55. [Hirshhorn Museum, Washington, D.C.]

1968

"Down-to-Earth Tower." *Architectural Forum,* 128.3, (April 1968): 37-45. [Marine Midland Building, 140 Broadway, Manhattan, New York]

"To Cherish Rather than Destroy [Owings of S.O.M.]." Times, 92.5, (August 2, 1968): 39-43.

OVERSIZE:

"Living in a Work of Art." Look Magazine, (January 9, 1968): 64-66. [Bunshaft's residence, 25-26 Georgica Close, East Hampton, New York]

OVERSIZE:

The New York Times Magazine, Part I, (March 2, 1969).

1971

- "Greenwich, Conn.: Headquarters Offices for American Can are a Model of Restraint." Architectural Forum, 134.1, (January 1971): 28-35.
- "In Praise of a Monument to Lyndon B. Johnson." Architectural Record, 150.5, (November 1971): 113-120.
- "The New Monuments." *Time*, 98.11, (September 13, 1971): 66-67. [Lyndon Baines Johnson Library, Austin, Texas]

"Offices in the Suburbs." *Time*, 97.6, (February 8, 1971): 53-54. [American Can Company, Greenwich, Connecticut]

"Pastoral Palazzo: American Can Co. Offices, Greenwich, Connecticut, USA." *The Architectural Review*, 149.889, (March 1971): 137-146.

"Remembering LBJ." Newsweek, (May 1971): 25.

1973

"Un Architetto a Long Island." *BolaffiArte,* n. 30, (May 1973): 60-65. [in Italian; Bunshaft's residence, 25-26 Georgica Close, East Hampton, New York]

1974

"Human Engineering in Bunshaft's First Factory." *Building Design & Construction*, (December 1974): 54-56. [Philip Morris Cigarette Manufacturing Plant, Richmond, Virginia]

1975

"SOM: Hirshhorn Museum and Sculpture Garden, Philip Morris Cigarette manufacturing Company." Space Design, n. 127, (March 1975): 5-41. [in Japanese]

1976

"Making it on Tobacco Road: Philip Morris Manufacturing Plant." Progressive Architecture, 57:6, (June 1976): 78-83.

1978

"Brave New World." Newsweek, (June 1978): 65-71.

[Haj Terminal, New Jeddah International Airport, Jeddah, Saudi Arabia]

"Gordon Bunshaft: 'The Hunger for the Press, a God, and to be Au Courant." Crit 4, (Fall 1978): 16.

"Architectural Showcase with Best Yet to Come." *Engineering News-Record,* 202.3, (January 1979): 60-62. [Haj Terminal, New Jeddah International Airport, Jeddah, Saudi Arabia]

"Haj Terminal." Domus, n. 595, (June 1979): 26-27.

"National Commercial Bank." Domus, n. 595, (June 1979): 24-25.

"Recent Works of SOM." *Space Design,* n. 176, (May 1979): 3-84. [in Japanese]

"SOM's New Tower in Jeddah..." Architectural Record, (February 1979): 102-105.

1980

"25-Year Award Goes to Lever House." AIA Journal, 69.3, (March 1980): 76-79.

"National Commercial Bank, Jeddah, Saudi Arabia." Architecture & Urbanism, n. 121, (October 1980): 107-109. [in Japanese]

"Tent Structures: Are they Architecture?" Architectural Record, (May 1980): 127-134.

1985

"Jeddah Intelligence." Interiors, 144.9, (April 1985): 102-115.

"National Commercial Bank, Jeddah." Mimar: Architecture in Development, (April-June 1985): 36-41.